
Risk Management Seminar
Marsh Pty Ltd (formerly Sedgwick) will be running the annual risk management seminar in both Darwin and 
Alice Springs in November. The risk management seminars have been well received in the past and we urge all 
practitioners to consider attending again this year. The seminars are an important aspect of the Professional 
Indemnity insurance programme, and high attendance demonstrates to insurers the importance that practitioners 
are giving to reduce the claims experience in the Northern Territory. This ultimately assists in maintaining the 
competitive premiums we enjoy in our territory.

The seminar this year will focus on some actual case scenarios to determine specific causes of claims as experienced 
in the Northern Territory. We will assist in the development of strategies that will reduce the claim potential that 
can have an adverse effect on you and your practice. Case scenarios will be developed for different practice types, 
ensuring that all attendees gain from discussion and development of specific and relevant strategies for their own 
practices.

At this year’s seminar Marsh will be introducing Mr Alan Champness, who has a strong background in risk consulting, 
strategic risk management, contingency planning and risk storm processes. Along with Cheryl Richardson, Alan will 
facilitate the interactive sessions this year using his specific expertise.

The cost of the sessions will be $25 per attendee with a $75 rebate available from next year’s insurance premium 
per practitioner attending.

Further details and registration forms will be forwarded to all firms over the next two weeks, however for your diary, 
please note the following session times:

Darwin Wednesday 17th November 9.00am to 12.30pm and 2.00pm to 5.30pm 
Thursday 18th November 9.00am to 12.30pm 

Alice Springs Friday 19th November 9.00am to 12.30pm

If you have any enquiries or would like more information, please contact Dianne Gillman or Cheryl Richardson at 
Marsh on 8211 7655.

Changed Your Work Address?
Practitioners are reminded that under section 33 A of the Legal Practitioners' Act, they are obliged to notify the Law Society of 
any change of address. Please help us to keep you informed.

Name: .........................................................................................................................................

Employer: .........................................................................................................................................

Address: ..............................................................................................................................

Postcode: .............................

Telephone: ....................................................................................

Fax: ..................................... Email:..................................................................................

Law Society Membership no: ...................................................

May we publish your change of workplace in Balance ? (please circle) Yes No
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